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December 2, 2022 

Road Reconstruction and Pedestrian Safety 
Improvements on Borden Street from 

College Street to Harbord Street 
Contract: 22ECS-TI-09SP 

NEW Start Date: March 2023   NEW End Date: May 2023 
*Timeline is subject to change.

In June 2022, the City of Toronto notified residents of planned construction work on Borden Street 
from College Street to Harbord Street.  This work was originally planned to take place this year from 
September to December.  Due to the coordination with work taking place on College Street, the City’s 
contractor is now expected to carry out work on Borden Street in spring 2023.  

Work will include: 

• replacement of the City-owned portion of substandard water services

• reconstruction of the road

• replacement of the sidewalk and

• pedestrian safety improvements at the intersection of Borden Street and Ulster Street.

An updated notice will be mailed before work begins in the spring.  

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us. 

Public Consultation Unit Mark De Miglio, 416-395-7178, roadconstruction@toronto.ca 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/university-rosedale

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 
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